
 

Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

 
Small School Big Ideas 
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23rd October 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
Gosh, where did this half term go? Well done to the children for working so hard and 
for getting so much done in 8 weeks! I hope you enjoy seeing all their work at 
Parents’ Evenings and learning all about how well they are doing in class. Remember 
that I am around too at Parents’ Evenings if you wish to chat. 
 
What’s on this week: 
Mon 23rd  October KS1 Gym Club 

Tues 24th  October Parents’ Eve until 5pm 

Weds 25th  October Open The Book, Village Hall 
Parents’ Eve until 7pm 

Fri 27th  October Break up 
KS2 Archery/fencing Club 
KS1 Sports Club 

Sun 29th October Naburn Village Clean-up 10-12 

Tues 31st October  

Friends of Naburn Ugly Bug Ball 

Mon 6th November Back to school 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Thomas in Reception, for being super kind at lunchtimes and also for working 

hard at his phonics 

 Luke in Y1 for trying very hard with his joined up handwriting 

 Charlie F in Y2 for using clever conjunctions to make his writing more exciting 

 Erika in Y5 for amazing Maths and English 

The lunchtime awards went to Tom in Y1 for having beautiful table manners and to 
Bertie in Y1 for helping to tidy the toys. 
 
A number of children in 3/4 were also praised for helping to tidy up the Early Years 
Outside Area without being asked. 
 
Twitter/website 
Please let the school office know if you originally did not wish your child to appear on 
Twitter or the school website, but you have since changed your mind, so that we can 
keep our records up to date. This is particularly relevant if you have recently 
registered for Naburn Kids Club and have had a rethink about your preferences.  
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Friends of Naburn 
You are all invited to attend The Ugly Bug Ball on 31st October at the Blacksmith’s 
Arms. No tickets are needed and the disco and food are included in the evening. 
Looking forward to some amazing costumes, decorated houses and pumpkins as ever!  
 
The Christmas cards designed by the children are on their way and you will soon have 
a sample to choose from. The finished products will then be back by the first week of 
December. 
The next Friends of Naburn meeting will be on Tuesday 7th November at 3.15pm. 
 
Naburn Village Clean-up 
 
On Sunday 29th October for a two hour morning slot from 10 to 12 we'd be delighted 
and greatly encouraged if you could join us for the Autumn village clean up as we do 
our best to make our neighbourhood a place of which we can all be proud. 
 
Refreshments will be provided at the Village Hall before we set off to tidy up. Litter 
pickers and bin bags will be provided, but please bring your own brooms, buckets, 
wheelbarrows etc. 
 
Extreme Reading Competition 
During the half term holiday you are challenged to read a book and have your photo 
taken……the more extreme the better! For example, you might be caught reading on 
the beach, up a tree, in the garden shed, at the park or even in the bath! If you can 
link the title of the book to the location, even better still! Remember to keep safe 
though. 
Bring your photos into school in the first week back and the winners will be 
announced in Celebration Worship on Friday 10th November. The photos will then be 
displayed in school to promote our focus on ‘reading to improve our writing’. 
Adults and whole families can also enter. 
 

There will be prizes! 
 
Here are some ideas: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy half term holiday everyone 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  


